
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families/Friends, 

Sherwood Oaks would like to remind you that Gift Certificates are available for our Specials 

Services Department.  If you would like to give a useful gift, you might consider such an option.  

You can determine the dollar amount and the resident can use the gift toward such services as 

transportation, laundry, shopping, extra cleaning, etc. 

For information on services available, please contact Sue Hoffman at 724-776-8493 or 

hoffmansc@sherwood-oaks.com.  To order a gift certificate, please contact Phyllis Franks at 

724-776-8461 or frankspm@sherwood-oaks.com. 

This is a nice gift for special holidays, birthdays or just as a surprise! 

Best Regards, 

 

Lori Greer, Regional Administrator 

Sherwood Oaks 

 

A part of UPMC Senior Communities 
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